
December 10, 1999 

Mr. Karl Denison 
Adjusters International 
133 Rollins Avenue 
Suite One 
Rockville, Maryland 20852-4004 

Dear Karl: 

Enclosed is a check for the amount due. I will call you in three or four months to talk about the collection 
of the outstanding monies as we are opening a new store in October. 

Thanks very much for all the help throughout this process. If your firm ever needs a recommendation, 
please consider me a very satisfied customer! 

Best regards, 

Paul M. Teplitz 
President 


